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Subject: Acceptance Inspections during Covid-19 Pandemic 
UPDATE APRIL 15, 2020: AEDARSA is working on completing ALL 
P3 and P4 inspection that were in the inspection que. Requests for 
inspection can be submitted and scheduled for ALL Priorities. Inspections 
will be scheduled on ASAP. 
Issue: 
When and How acceptance inspections are going to be completed by AEDARSA during 
the Covid-19 Pandemic. 
 
Background: 
AEDARSA is deemed an essential service and remains open to provide Emergency 
Safety Inspection Services and provide answers to any concerns or questions you 
may have. We assure you that we will do our best to move your inspections forward at 
the earliest time possible and ask for your patience and understanding with our staff 
during this challenging time. Please continue to submit your inspection documentation 
so that we can track this information and prioritize inspections. Additionally, please be 
aware of NEW cleaning and inspection requirements for future inspections that are to 
be completed when our services return to normal. 
 
Requirements: 
 
• Development of priority plan for New inspections:  

• PRIORITY 1 - Hospitals, Seniors Homes, and low-income housing and 
Essential Service, where the facility has more than ONE Elevator, and 
OTHER devices remain in service.   

• PRIORITY 2 - Essential Service Elevator.  
• PRIORITY 3 - Building with ONE [1] Elevator and no-operating, or new condo 

complex, apartment, or other dwelling 
• PRIORITY 4 – New construction, Modernization not covered above. (see 

priorities 1 to 3 above) 
 

• Supporting document(s), outlining the mediation steps to be taken, will be sent to 
ALL buildings prior to AEDARSAs confirming booking of inspections: 

• COVID -19 Initial Inspection Requirements 
 
Implementation: 
Immediately 
 
_____________________________ 
Dean McKernon 
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